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My family is adamantly opposed to any new legislation that results in such an 

damaging and ominous tax burden on the hard-working families and seniors who call 

Oregon our home. The state’s resources have been gutted by over-spending without 

oversight or accountability. We VOTE NO! 

Please have a conscience. This is wrong. 


